
• • 

) 

) 

FRONT PANEL: 

POW SUPER CHLORINATOR 

Long term chlorinating protection 
Designed for all swimming pools. 

ACTIVE INGREDIENT: 

• 

Sodium dichloro-s-triazinetrione ••••••••••••••••••• lOO% 

Available Chlorine 62% 

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHIT.DREN 
DANGER 

See first aid statement and other precautions on back panel. 

MANUFACTURED BY: 
N. JONAS & CO., INC. BENSALEM, PA. 19020 

EPA • 3432-37 EPA EST I 3432-PA-l 

NET WEIGHT: 2 LBS. 
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BACK PANEl.: 

The use of this product will help avoid costly spring opening problems 
such as algae, stains, cloudy water, and high chlorine demand. This 
product destroys organic wastes, protects the pool water and helps 
keep the pool surfaces clean during the winter months. 

DIRECTIONS 
IT IS A VIOLA'rION 'fO USE THIS PRODUCT IN A MANNER INC'ONSISTENT WITH 
IT'S LABELING. 

• 

For HHITE PLASTER POOLS only, broadcast the produo:t directly into the 
pool water. Pre dissolve the recommended dose of this product for all 
other pools, VINYL, FIBERGLASS, PAINTED AND all COLORED PLASTER POOLS. 
To pre dissolve, add one pound of POW SUPER CHLORINATOR to 2-3 gallons 
of water in a clean plastic bucket. REMEMBER that the shock should be 
added to the water, NEVER add water tc dry product. Use one pound to 
treat each 10,000 g~llons of water. Do not mix more thaI. one pound at 
a time and never add any other chemicals or products to the solution 
in this bucket. 

Before treating, the pool should be chemicallY balanced. The pH should 
be adjusted to 7.4-7.6. The alkalinity and calcium hardness should 
also be measured to insure that they are in the proper range. 

PRECAUTIONARY STATEMENTS 
HAZARDOUS 'fO HUNANS AND DOt-tESTIC ANIMALS 

DANGER 

CORROSIVE. Causes eye damage. May be fatal if swallowed. Do not get in 
~yes, on skin, on clothing. Irritating to nose and throat. Avoid 
breathing dust. May cause burns to broken skin. Wear goggles or face 
shield and protective clothing when handling·. Wash hands after 
handling. 

l lEST .IIIUILE can 1 PRACTICAL TREATMENT (FIRST AID) : 

If swallowed nrink large quantities of water. Do not induce vomiting. 
Avoid alcohol. Call a physician immediately. If on skin: wash skin 
thoroughly with col~ water for at least 15 minutes. If irritation 
persists, see a physician. If in eyes: flush with cold water for at 
least 15 minutes. Set medical attention. 

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: 

Keep product dry in tightly closed container when no~,in.use. Store in 
a cool, dry, well ventilated area away from heat or open:flame. In 
case of contaminations or decomposition, do not reseal ~ontain~r. If 
possible isolate container in open air or well ventila~e~ are. ,Flood 
with large volumes of water, if necessary. 

PlIYS TCAr. lIND CHEMICAL HAZARDS: 

Strong oxidizing agent. Mix only with water. Use clean dry utensils. 
Do not add this product to any dispensing device containing remnants 
of any other product. Such use may cause a violent reaction lea~ing to 
fire or ex~losion. Contamination with moisture, organic matter, or 
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BACK PANEL CONTINUED: 

other che~icals may start a chE~ical reaction with generation of heat. 
Liberation of hazardous gases, and possi~le generation of fire or 
explosion. In case of contamination or Gecomposition, do not reseal 
container. If possible isolate containdr in open air or well 
ventilated area. ~'lood with large volumes of water, if necessary. 

ENVIRONMENTAL HAZARDS: 

This product is toxic to fish. Do not discharge into lakes, streams, 
ponds, or public waters unless in accordance w~th an NPDES Permit. For 
guidance contact the regional office of the EPA. 

SPECIAL PRECAUTION (PLEASE READ): 

1. This product has a powerful chlorine odor. Hold away from face when 
opening to avoid breathing fumes. 
2. Prolonged contact between this pr~duct in its undissolved state and 
vinyl liners or paintec surfaces will result in bleaching of the vinyl 
or paint. 
1. When adding this product make sur~ there are no other chemicals 
present as 3 violent reac~ion may occur. It is always dangerous to mix 
chemicals. 
4. Use this product as directed as per instructions on label. Do .10t 
take advice from others or experiment by yourself. 


